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We are pleased to announce that the Communications office has established a link to the required 
training modules on SafeSchools for volunteers and contractors to access. All volunteers, except 
one-time event volunteers, are required to complete the assigned SafeSchools training modules 
prior to volunteering. Upon completion of each training module, the volunteer should provide 
you with a copy of their certificates of completion. Three modules have been assigned to 
volunteers to complete. They are: PGCPS Mandatory Reporting of Child Abuse and Neglect; 
PGCPS Student Safety Procedural Changes; and Bloodborne Pathogen Exposure 
Prevention. Volunteers should provide you with a certificate of completion for each of these 
modules prior to volunteering. Directions for accessing the link are attached. Please do not 
hesitate to call 301-952-6774 if you have any questions. 

Volunteer and Contractor — Safe Schools training 

I just wanted to let you know that our Communications Office has been able to set up the Safe Schools 

link for Volunteers, contractors who work with students (Student Contractors), and contractors who do 

not work with students (Non-student contractors). 

Directions for accessing the link are as follows: 

1. Click on the Student Safety tab at the bottom of the home page on PGCPS' website. 

2. Click on Required Training for Volunteers and Contractors. 

3. You will then see three tabs —Volunteers, Student Contractors, and Non-student Contractors. 

Click on the tab that applies to your status and complete the registration information. Upon 

registration into SafeSchools, a screen will appear that lists the required training module(s). 
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